
1 October 2020 

New employer-nominated  

Trustee Director (END) appointed 

From the Trustee of Airways Pension Scheme 

British Airways (BA) has announced a new appointment to the Airways Pension 

Scheme (APS) Trustee.  

Sarah Hunt has joined the APS Trustee Board from 1 October 2020, replacing Andrew Fleming who 

reached the end of his five-year term on 30 September 2020. 

Sarah is IAG’s Head of Audit UK & Ireland and was appointed as an END on the New Airways Pension 

Scheme (NAPS) Trustee between 1 January and 30 September 2020. Sarah has also been appointed 

as Deputy Chair of the APS Trustee. 

Commenting on Sarah’s appointment, Chair of the APS Trustee, Roger Maynard, said: “I’d like to 

warmly welcome Sarah to the APS Trustee Board. Sarah’s knowledge and expertise will be a valuable 

addition to the Board as we continue to improve our service to our members and further strengthen 

the security of the Scheme.” 

“My thanks to Andrew for his years of dedicated service and expert counsel.” 


